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James Peacock
Infant & Nursery School




Manor Park,
Ruddington, Nottingham

NG11 6DS

0115 914 4225

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am sure you will have seen the news over the weekend regarding the planned industrial action days on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. Wednesday 5th July is our current planned day for transition, in order to minimise disruption for the children we have made the decision to move the transition day for our current Year 1s, Reception (F2) and Nursery (F1) children to Thursday 6th July.
The Year 2s will still transition to St Peters as planned on Wednesday 5th July.
I will be in contact again to further communicate plans for the days of planned industrial action as they are discussed with the staff and union.

The plan for the 6th July for current Year 1s, Reception and Nursery children:

	Current year group
	Current class
	New class for September
	Teacher(s) for September

	Nursery/F1
	Honey Bees
	TBC following transition events
	Miss Hawthorne & Mrs Twomey

Miss Bauder

Miss Litherland

	
	Bumblebees
	
	

	Reception/F2
	Ladybirds
	Badgers
	Mrs Roberts

	
	Caterpillars
	Squirrels
	Mrs Srichan

	
	Butterflies
	Owls
	Mrs Smith and Mrs Fowlie

	Year 1
	Owls
	Hedgehogs
	Miss Broderick

	
	Squirrels
	Foxes
	Mrs Hastings & Miss Higgins

	
	Badgers
	Hares
	Miss Rathbone


We look forward to welcoming you for the transition day. Please see the map attached to help you with which way to go on Thursday 6th July.

Kind regards,

Mrs H. Cutts
Headteacher
Head Teacher – Mrs Hannah Cutts
